[image: image1.jpg]PIr

everychild. onevoice”®




September 12, 2017
Dear Turtle Lake Families:

We at Turtle Lake know our school is exceptional.  We take pride in knowing we have strong administrative leaders, committed teachers and staff in addition to parents dedicated to supporting our school.  Parental participation and investment in the following annual PTA fundraisers is important to our success:                                                  
( Direct Drive (available anytime throughout the year)

 ( APEX Fun Run  ( School Carnival  
( Book Festival (fall and spring – all proceeds go directly to fund library)
The PTA provides funding, from the little things we take for granted – things like communication folders, extra health office supplies, the school directory, or the ribbon students receive at the Science Fair – to the bigger things that make education at Turtle Lake extraordinary, such as:

· Grade Level Projects (field trips, authors, special curriculums)

· Teacher/classroom enrichment funds

· Library funding of new / replacement books
· Assistance Programs and Gifts for Others (holiday giving)

Our goal is to provide you with a better understanding of the opportunities available for your participation and the value they provide to our school.  In the next week, look for communications about an ongoing opportunity to contribute via Direct Drive. When you donate to Direct Drive – 100% of what you donate goes to support the school through programs such as the ones listed above.  Your donation is also tax deductible and many employers match these funds.  
Additionally, watch for communications on our fall fundraising opportunity, the Apex FunRun taking place in October. This fun event involves uniting the school together with athletes providing character-based lessons to each classroom on a daily basis for 2 weeks and concludes with an all school Fun Run.  
For more details on PTA programs and budget, go to the “Parent Resources/PTA” section of our website at: www.moundsviewschools.org/turtlelake.
Please know that we appreciate all you do for our school and the PTA, as we streamline to provide options that are comfortable for your family.  Your support of our fundraising programs is vital to fund traditional enrichment programs which are highly valued by our learning community and we thank you. 
Sincerely,

Amanda DePhillips, Annika Simon
PTA Fundraising – Co-chairs
Cc: Darin Johnson

Turtle Lake Elementary
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